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International Ministers and Lay Association 
 

The African Methodist Episcopal Zion Church 

 

January 17, 2019 

 

 

The Family of the late Bishop McKinley Young 

3rd Episcopal District A.M.E Church 

112 Jefferson Avenue. #5 

Columbus, Ohio 

 

                                                                                 

Dear Bereaved Family: 

 

The International Ministers and Lay Association of the African Methodist Episcopal 

Zion Church, Our Executive Board and all of our members, extend to you our 

heartfelt sympathy upon the passing of The Rt. Rev. McKinley Young, Senior Bishop 

of the African Methodist Episcopal Church and Presiding Prelate of the Third 

Episcopal District. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with your family as the African Methodist Episcopal 

Church and other representatives of sister denominations will gather to celebrate the 

life of this Prince of the Church who served faithfully for so many years. 

 

Servant of God, well done!  

Rest from thy loved employ! 

The battle fought, the victory won, 

Enter thy Master’s joy 

 

Sincerely and with profound sorrow, 

Anthony Witherspoon 
The Rev. Dr. Anthony Witherspoon 

President 

Eleazar Merriweather 
The Rev. Dr. Eleazar Merriweather 

Executive Director 
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